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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 9:27 AM
To: Michelle Veverka
Subject: RE: 686 Lexington Pkwy South, J2512R

Ok, so I will assume you are no longer appealing.   
 
Please note the assessment will be invoiced to your landlord and if your landlord gives you the invoice to 
pay, that will be a private matter and does not involve the city.   
 
Thanks. 
 
Mai 
 
From: Michelle Veverka <michelle.veverka@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 9:23 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 686 Lexington Pkwy South, J2512R 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello-   
You may remove me from the hearing as it does not pertain to me.  
 
Thank you! 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Feb 14, 2025, at 8:35 AM, Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hello Ms. Smith, 
See attached.  You are originally scheduled for Feb. 18 Legislative Hearing; however, due to 
the high volume of cases we have, I was wondering if you can attend the hearing via phone 
between 9-11am instead on February 20, 2025. 
  
Please confirm before Tuesday.   
  
Thanks, 
  
  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
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M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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